Canada Street, Waterford.

! Waterford

Waterford City Waste Water. Treatment Plant - Waste Licence Application.

Dear Ms. Doyle,

‘‘‘‘‘

Waterford City Waste Wat , Tr tmentodﬂgt currently under construction at
Gorteens, Co. Kllkenny A cheque h@%ﬁn of €22;000 for the application fee is
also attached. This includes €12 000 tg@a@posal of waste and €10,000 for recovery of
waste. Copies of the Waste :Llcenceg&gﬁl i electronlc format
on CD-ROM and I confirm that they:are 1,

It should be noted that thére will be an intermediate period for the start-up of the
WWTP. This will occur when discharge from the existing outfalls (that currently
discharge into the River Suir) is termmated and the discharge is re-directed through
the new outfall from the WWTP.

During this period, there may be little to no treatment of the wastewater as the plant is
commissioned. This period will last no longer than 3-4 months and will constitute no
change in the wastewater that is currently being discharged into the River Suir, other
than changing the discharge point. It will be a very short period before the wastewater
undergoes increased levels of treatment and almost immediately the quality of the
discharge will begin to improve.

Figure A.3.2 (copy attached) shows the existing outfalls and the new WWTP outfall.
It can be seen from this diagram that there are a number of existing outfalls in close
proximity to the new WWTP outfall; these are located at Maypark, Slieverue and in
the vicinity of King's Channel.

Environmental Services @ 051309900 &) www.waterfordcity.ie Seirbhisi Comhshaoil
Wallace House, Maritana Gate, 0 051 849530 @ environservices@waterfordcity.ie  Aras Wallace, Geata Maritana,

Srdid Cheanada, Port Ldirge. . . o/ »013.00.00:31

City Council Comhairle Cathrach
Phort Lairge
Our Ref RM/S23/9 | Date: 13" May 2008.
Ms. Marian Doyle, Environmental
Environmental Licensing Programme, Protection Agen cy
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use,
Environmental Protection Agency, 13 MAY 2008
PO Box 3000,
Johnstown Castle Estate,
County Wexford.
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Please contact me if you fequire any further information.

Yours sincerely,

Ray Mannix,
Senior Engineer,
Environmental Services.
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